
Greetings,
 

The following format will be the new way of providing 
you truthful and sound information. As many of you know, 
we entered into office a little under 30 days ago. During such time, we have met with upper management 
to discuss your issues. One of the most talked about issue is contractors.

 We took immediate action to secure language that is not in our contract to protect Cleaners. 
Management wanted to go beyond the scope of what the Mobile Wash performs. That includes, cleaning 
every item on stations over and beyond 30 
feet high.

  Most of the work performed by our 
in-house cleaners does not go beyond the 
comprehensive and aggressive approach 
management wanted to take.

 All Cleaners now have definitive 
language that protects them in the newly 
signed agreement.

Additionally, we have our own in-house 
Mobile Wash members observing the work 
being performed by the contractors, and 
they are being paid.  At the completion 
of this six month term, all Cleaners will 
be responsible for maintaining the work 
exclusively written in the agreement.

 
In closing,

This does not stop the aggressive 
attacks by management. As far as the Cleaners are concerned. They now have language with full 
protection that wasn’t there before!

 As we continue to restructure our department. It is my commitment to keep all accurate 
information in its proper forum. It is important that you come to Division Meetings.  The next 
Division Meeting is on Thursday, February 28, 2019 at 10:00am or 5:00pm.
 
Always positive,
Lynwood Whichard
Station Department
Vice President
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